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i hhtim lane re(?I ctions djsrupt traffic at Cameron
Hqu ts Brlve an xnthony ﬁengay Brlve In I?crlnmonton
Edmonton... Motorists are advised that both northbound and southbound Anthony Henday
Drive will be reduced to one lane in each direction at Cameron Heights Drive for steel girder

installations, from May 2 to 27, weather permitting. The lane restriction will be in effect from 7
p.m. to 6 a.m. Monday to Friday and 7 p.m. to 9 a.m. on weekends.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and message boards. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers
are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba

Communications

Alberta Transportation

780-422-7070

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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